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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Ricardo Marcon <fotoposterl @gmail.com>
Monday, January 18, 2010 2:58 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Reglamento de Retail Forex

Hi:

I am disapointment with the new Reglamento Retail Forex leverage 10:1. Please consider that this is to
bad for the forex marketing.

Thank you

Ricardo Alarcon


